

Troy D. Paino President 660.785.4100 660.785.4030 FAX Office of the President McClain Hall 200 100 East Normal Avenue Kirksville, MO 63501-4221

March 12, 2012

Mr. Paul Rowland
Executive Director
Association for the Advancement of
Sustainability in Higher Education
1536 Wynkoop Street, Suite B500
Denver, Colorado 80202

Dear Mr. Rowland:

I am pleased to submit this letter of verification that the information presented on behalf of Truman State University through the STARS assessment process is accurate to the best of our knowledge and ability.

The process and review used to collect this data has proven to be a valuable exercise, as we now have established our first-ever sustainability baseline. This baseline clearly highlights our areas of strength as well as the areas we can improve upon for our future generations, and we look forward to our continued relationship with AASHE to assist us in these improvements.

Sincerely,

Troy D. Paino President